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Jessi Tracy

From: Peter Romans <promans802@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 21, 2022 10:09 PM

To: Redistricting2022

Subject: [External] Greensboro redistricting

[External] 

 

 

 I agree that the newly proposed four town district composed of Greensboro, Craftsbury, Glover and Albany would 

better serve the towns than the current district. Those towns are similar in many respects and one rep will serve a 

smaller constituency more ably. 

 

A majority of the Greensboro BCA commented in favor of this new district proposal. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Peter Romans 

Greensboro Selectboard Chair 

 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 

responding to this email. 


